
 

  

 

 

 

September 
No September meeting at 

McAuley Hall. Instead we will be 

having our Annual Bacon fry at 

Paw Paw Shelter the same as last 

Year.  You must RSVP before 9/5.  

 

 

Life is short.  Enjoy it with your family and 

your friends in the Magyar Club. Celebrate 

life by sharing food, music & fun! 

 

Reminders 

1.   End of September   Racino Day 

  Joint activity with Wm Penn. This takes 

the place instead of the Dayton Dragons 

baseball game.  Things could not be 

worked out with the Dragons. More 

information to follow.  We thank Mark & 

Anne Marie Schmidt for heading this new 

activity. 

 

2. October Gulyas Fest in remembrance of 

the 1956 Hungarian Revolution. 

October 23 rd   Sunday at the Czech-

Slovak Club.  Starts at 1 p.m. 

 We will be in need of volunteers to set 

up, clean up, serve gulyas, tend bar and  

help in the kitchen. 

 

Please keep this date 

Open on your Calendar! 

Sunday, Sept. 11 th 

Family/Friends Bacon Fry—the Club will 

provide the bacon to fry, the bread, the onions, tomatoes, 

peppers, plates, silverware and napkins.  Bring your 

beverage and a covered dish that will serve 12.  

Reservations taken at the August meeting. If not in 

attendance at the meeting you will be given a phone 

number to call.  It will be in the August minutes.   ****You 

will be bringing your own beverage- alcohol is permitted. 

Beer & wine only.  80 + proof not permitted by the Park. 

 

                                                                                       

 


